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NFIP Extended Through November 21, 2019 

On September 27, 2019, the President signed a bill (H.R. 4378) that, among other things, 
extended the National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP) through November 21, 2019.  Without this 
bill, the NFIP was set to expire on September 30, 2019.  The law firm will continue to monitor and 
report on the NFIP’s status. 


